
 
110 PGW Drive 
Elkin, NC 28621 

 
 
February 23, 2021       
 
Ms. Kimberly A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
 
 
RE:   Frontier Natural Gas Company 
 Affidavits of Publication of Public Notice 
 In the Matter of Annual Review of Gas Costs 
 For Year Ended 09/30/2020 
 Docket No.  G-40, Sub 158  
 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell:    
 
Please find enclosed Frontier’s Affidavits of Publication of Public Notice of Hearing in Docket 
G-40 Sub 149.  The publication was run in The Jefferson Post, The Watauga Democrat, The 
Wilkes Journal-Patriot, The Tribune, The Mount Airy News, The Yadkin Ripple and The Warren 
Record for two successive weeks as required by Scheduling Order dated December 9, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to call me at 
336-526-2690. 
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
/s/ Fred A. Steele 
President 
 
 
Cc: Julie Perry, NCUC 
 Keith Goley, Moore & Van Allen 


	Elkin, NC 28621

